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May 13, 2021 

By E-mail  

Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
6221 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket No. UE-210247 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

The City of Spokane is reviewing Commission Staff (“Staff”) and NW Energy Coalition (“NWEC”) 
comments on the City’s Petition for a Declaratory Order (“Petition”). Among Staff’s concerns was 
that the City did not provide adequate documentation about the WTE facility’s original design. The 
City is compiling additional documents in response to Staff’s comments and intends to submit a 
reply with those documents tomorrow, May 14, 2021. The City requests the Commission take the 
steps it deems necessary to consider the reply and additional documents, including taking up to 
an additional 90 days to issue a declaratory order pursuant to WAC 480-07-930(5)(c). 

 
Thank you, 

 

Benjamin A. Mayer 
Partner 
 

 

BM:  
Cc: Elizabeth Thomas     
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